
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED: 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

 

Kitty McHugh 

Deceased Members of Healy & O’Reilly Families  

Paddy Mary & James Fitzsimons  

Maurice Bridget & John Martin  

Rosaleen Brady  

Gwen Healy  

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

Pentecost Sunday —31st May ‘20  

Mass Times:  

Sundays:    11.00 

a.m. via webcam. 

 

Weekdays 10.00  

a.m. via webcam. 

 

The Church will re-

open for Private 

Prayer from 11.00 

a.m. to 6.00 p.m. on 

week days and 

12.00 noon to 6.00 

p.m. on Sundays. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

Thought for the day  

  

The four marks of our Chris-

tian belonging are our per-

sonal journey, our community belonging, 

our practical discipleship and our adult 

integration of faith and life. None of us 

“inhabits” all four dimensions fully, all 

of the time, and yet all four dimensions 

should in principle be there. The good 

news of Pentecost is that the Spirit, 

poured into our hearts, enables all four 

aspects of our faith to live: the Spirit 

helps us in our prayer; the body of Christ 

is animated by the gifts of the Spirit; our 

service of others gets its energy from the 

Spirit and the Spirit “reminds us” of all 

that Jesus taught. Today, we celebrate 

discipleship in the community of faith.  
 

Prayer   

We open our hearts and lives to you, Ho-

ly Spirit: breathe a breath of new life into 

us all! Amen.  

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Thank You for Your Generosity 

We would like to thank those who have contributed in these difficult times 

to the support of the Parish, Easter Dues, 1st and 2nd Mass collections. And 

Family offering.  The Easter Dues along with the First Collection on Sun-

days goes to the Common Fund from which priests are paid. As there has 

not been a public Mass since the middle of March  the Common Fund is 

greatly depleted. You may donate online to the Parish Family Offering, 

First Collection, Share and to the Easter Dues by using the Donate button 

on the Parish website www.marinoparish.ie  You may also place dona-

tions, family offering and Easter Dues envelopes into the safes at the back 

of the Church.  

The priest of the parish are grateful for the receipt of all Church Donations, 

Easter Dues & Family Offering  

Scripture Summer School 2020 

will be held online from 22nd -26th 

June—Full details on www.tarsus.ie 

 

Pilgrimage to Lourdes                                

It is with great sadness that we 

have to announce the 2020 Our La-

dy of the Universe Lourdes Pilgrim-

age to Lourdes has been cancelled.   

 

Support Line for Older People—

ALONE - Professional staff are avail-

able to answer queries and give ad-

vice and reassurance where neces-

sary. The support line is open seven 

days a week, 8.00am – 8.00pm, by 

calling 0818 222 024. More infor-

mation email: fionnu-

ala.ennis@limelight.ie          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church is now open for Private Prayer  

The Church will be open from 11.00a.m. until 6.00p.m for Private 

Prayer each weekday and from 12.00noon until 6.00p.m. on Sundays. 

The advice of the CMO is to stay at home where possible. However if 

you choose to visit the Church  

Please use the hand sanitizer provided as you enter and leave the 

Church.                                                                  

 Practice good respiratory hygiene, that is, when coughing and 

sneezing, cover your mouth and nose with flexed elbow or tis-

sue.   

 Maintain physical distancing, that is, leave at least 2 metres (6 ½ 

feet) distance between yourself and other people, particularly 

those who are coughing or sneezing. 

 If you are in the vulnerable group, feel unwell or are displaying 

symptoms, that is, cough, fever, sneezing etc. we ask that you 

Stay at Home and seek medical advice, this is the best way to 

minimise the risk of COVID-19 to our community. 

 

We have no further information as to when public services may begin. 

Mass will continue to be broadcast over the internet on our Webcam 

‘Live Stream’ at 10.00a.m. weekdays and 11.00a.m.on Sundays.  

Stay safe. 
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